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My husband and I are relatively new to Shoreline, and love it here, but we're distressed that
more and more large and stately trees seem to be disappearing. Across the street from us is a
good example of how permits are being given which allow the developer (it's a residential
street) to remove massive healthy trees "so the roots won't hurt his basement", or so the
neighbors are saying.

Our street is cooler than even a few streets over, and I'm sure it's mostly due to the tree cover.
So PLEASE put your money where your mouths are and at least fund the identification of
trees that help combat global climate change. A skinny little new tree is simply not a
"replacement".

Likewise please fund a study of Shoreline canopy... it can't be that hard with current
technology, and how can you make intelligent decisions without the data?

Thank you for all that you do.... just please add these sensible measures to your lists.
Trish and Phil Woollcott

521 N 188th St, Shoreline
231-838-3626
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